
 

Sturbridge Lakes Association 
 

Polar Plunge 2011 
 

To Benefit Woodford Cedar Run  

Wildlife Refuge 
Saturday, March 5, 2011 

Foxview Beach 
Registration: 12:30 p.m. 

PLUNGE!   1:00 p.m. 
 

Hot beverages will be available! 
 

By taking the Polar Plunge along with your neighbors, YOU can 

show your compassion for wildlife and the habitats they live in. 

 

The money you raise will help provide emergency medical care to the 

over 4,000 injured, orphaned or ill wild animals Woodford Cedar Run 

Wildlife Refuge serves year-round. 

 

Bring cash or check (payable to Woodford Cedar Run Wildlife Refuge) 

donations to the registration area on March 5. 

 

Suggested minimum donation to plunge: $5 for adults/$2 children. 

 

Woodford Cedar Run Wildlife Refuge is an independent 501 (c) (3) non-profit 

that takes in and cares for over 3,700 injured or orphaned wild animals each 

year in addition to providing environmental education programs to area 

schools and other groups, totaling over 19,000 NJ school children each year. 

First founded in the 1950s, Woodford Cedar Run has been providing community 

services for decades.  

 

To learn more about Woodford Cedar Run Wildlife Refuge, visit http://www.cedarrun.org 
 

Need more information? 
Contact Kathy at 856-983-3329 ext. 100 or info@cedarrun.org 


